
Resolution 2014.1 

 

In Recognition and Profound Appreciation  

Of Distinguished Service 

Trustee Christopher Hill 

WHEREAS, the Honorable Christopher Hill has loyally served as a member 

of the University of West Florida Board of Trustees since April 2013, and 

 

WHEREAS, Trustee Hill, as President of the Student Government 

Association whose term expired in April 2014, served on the Student 

Affairs Committee, using his position on the UWF Board of Trustees to 

encourage discussion and enhance the higher education environment for 

the students, faculty and UWF staff, and 

 

WHEREAS, Trustee Hill being an outstanding College of Business MBA 

Graduate, Student Leader and Ambassador of UWF by Serving on the 

Florida Association of Student Government Associations,  

 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the University of West Florida 

Board of Trustees, at its regular meeting on the 12th day of June the year 

of 2014, does hereby recognize and commend Christopher Hill for his many 

contributions to the University of West Florida, and 

 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that this resolution is included in the minutes of 

the meeting and a copy presented to Mr. Hill as a token of the Board’s 

appreciation and sincere thanks. 

  

 

 

Lewis Bear, Jr., Chair     Dr. Judith A. Bense, President 

UWF Board of Trustees     


